
Gold Beach Water Company, Inc. 
P.O. Box 2138 

Vashon, WA  98070 
(206) 463-9958

  RE:  Docket # U-220206 Gold Beach Water Co. Tariff Revision Case 

Executive Director and Secretary Amanda Maxwell,        04/08/2022 

     We are requesting an extension of our rate case to the open public 
meeting on June 30, 2022 with the new rates going into effect on July 
1,2022. The reason for this request is we are unable to provide all 
documents need for completion of the tariff revision review that was 
scheduled for an open meeting on April 28,2022 with new rates to take 
effect May 1,2022. We will notify our customers of the change to the new 
rates by letter to be mailed April18,2022. Thank you for your assistance in 
this matter. 

Sincerely, 
   Angie Kelly 
   Gold Beach Water Bookkeeper 

  Sincerely, 

  Angie Kelly 
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